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***AII recipients Bccd***

NASUAD Members,

On August 26th, we will be hosting a webinar featuring Shawn Terrell, with the Administration for Community Living 
(ACL) at the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. Mr. Terrell will discuss guidance and standards for 
person-centered planning that was released by ACL last month. This guidance has significant implications for Aging 
and Disability services, as ACL indicates that all Federal agencies with responsibility for HCBS should integrate the 
principles into their respective programs. According to ACL, the agencies most directly affected by this guidance 
include:

• Administration for Community Living
• Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
• Health Resources and Services Administration
• Indian Health Service
• Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration
• Administration for Children and Families

The webinar will be held on Tuesday, August 26, 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. EST. Start time by time zones (note: this 
webinar is being provided twice, once for State members and once for the Information & Referral Network. The l&R 
Network call is scheduled for Friday the 22nd).

Please note that the webconference is limited to 250 individuals, so we ask that individuals from the same 
organization try to connect from a common location.

To join the webconference, follow this link: https://join.me/nasuadl201

On a computer, use any browser with Flash. Nothing to download.
On a phone or tablet, launch the join.me app and enter meeting code: n a su a d l2 01

To join the audio conference:

Dial 8 8 8 -3 46-365 9  
Access Code 3 3 6 8 8 #

I have attached a copy of the ACL document. It can also be found online at: http://www.acl. 
gov/NewsRoom/blog/2014/2014_07_09.aspx
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Please let us know if you have any questions, 
Damon

Damon Terzaghi
Senior Director
NASUAD
1 2 0 1 15th Street, NW 
Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
www.nasuad.org
Phone: 202-898-2578
Fax: 202-898-2578
E-mail: dterzaghi@nasuad.org
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